July 14, 2020

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commussion Region II1
Material Licensing Branch

2443 Warrenville Rd, Suite 210

Lisle, Illinois 60532-4352

RE: License Amendment 15-NRC Material License No. 21-32793-01

To Whom It May Concern:

Orchard, Hiltz & McCliment, Inc. (OHM Advisors) request an amendment to our current Radioactive
Material License No. 21-32793-01, Amendment No. 15. All licensed material has been removed from
the 1005 Corporate Dr., Mt. Pleasant, Michigan 48858 location. The requested change is to remove this
permanent storage location from the referenced license. A decommission radiation survey was
performed on March 27, 2020 following the removal of the portable gauges and is enclosed.

Please contact me a or 989-393-1723 if you have any questions or need

additional information.

Sincerely,

OHM Advisors

Ji D)

Enclosure: Decommission Radiation Survey
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